Oahe ABATE April Meeting Minutes

Next Meeting: 1;30 on Sat. May 8", Potluck lunch at the Fun Run site (Nystrom's Goose
Camp) If there is bad weather let's meet at the Chateau in Fort Pierre.

President Brandon Butler called the meeting to order with 5 officers and 7 members
attending. Treasure’s report was given and accepted. Secretary’s report was given and
accepted. Membership secretary Tonna was not present so no membership update’s were
reported for this month. State Rep. Joe reported he is a new member of the MRF -
Motoreyele Rider Foundation,

Old Business - The Awareness Run is May 15", We are meeting at the Capital at 12:00.
Leaving at 1:00 for a dice run ending at Lily Park. We are cooking Hamburgers and
Hotdogs ect... and having a keg of beer in the beer wagon for after the run. There are
campsites available, first come first serve.

New Business - The Fun Run was discussed. We are going to do the walking poker run
on Friday night then the Medicine Creek Band is going to play. On Sat. Tony and Lilly's
wedding is at 11:30 with the poker run to follow. We should be back around 5:00 for
supper. Kooz and Monty will be running the bike games. Stolen Cats are going to play
after the bike games. 1t was voted to keep the same logo for the T-shirts, just changing
the date. We are selling raffle tickets for 2 to the Buffalo Chip. If you are interested in
selling some contact our event coordinator Lori Butler. It was voted to not do the Silent
Auction this vear.

Upcoming Event reminder - At Oahe Days this year they are having a Motoreycle Show
and Observation Run on Sat June 19" at the State Capitol. They would like anyone that
would like to be in it to participate. Show begins at 9:00 am, register on arrival. They
will be having a People Choice award at Pederson Motors at 4:00. Observation run
begins at 2:00 pm. Begins at State Capitol and ends at Peterson Motors Harley Davidson.
All correct sheets will be entered for a chance to win a prize.

Mike made a motion to adjourn. Joe 2™ motion passed. Dan Wagner won $21.00 on the
50/50. No SOL was done as we didn’t have the slips.

Hope to see everyone at the Fun Run site for help with clean up. Bring your gloves and
something for potluck.

Tina Flynn
Oahe ABATE Secretary



